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WATER RESO
o WESTERN REGIOR
Mr. Nick Miller, Manager

Idaho Department of Water Resources
Western Region

2735 Airport Way

Boise, ID 83705-5082

Re: Water Right No. 63-5195
Dear Mr. Miller:

On behalf of my client The Terteling Company, Inc., a geothermal water right holder and
Water District 63S member, thank you for your letter of December 9, 2016 addressing Water
Right 63-5195 diverting from the Niznik Well. We have reviewed and analyzed your letter and

thus have the following understandings related to the same:

1. Water right no. 63-5195 is appurtenant to the properiies containing the four homes
within which it is used.

2. Water District 638 can formally include water right no. 63-5195 in the District.

3. Water District 635 can require monitoring of water right no. 63-5195, including
pressure, flow and volume, as is required of the other water district members.

4. Water District 635 can require that water right no. 63-5195 be controlled by the
watermaster to ensure that it is beneficially used only as authorized by the water right.

If we are in any way in error in our understandings, please let us know immediately.
Otherwise, please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Charles L. Honsinger :

cc: Tom Terteling
Ed Squires
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